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6th September 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: Haileybury Masterclass  
 
I am delighted to inform you that Latin sessions will continue at Haileybury Turnford this year, and I am excited 
to share the details of the upcoming sessions with you. 
 
The Latin sessions begin on Thursday 12th September 2024 and will continue every Week 2 during Haileybury’s 
term time. This year the Haileybury teachers will be coming to Haileybury Turnford and teaching your child from 
2.00pm until 3.30pm. Where the school term times do not align further details will be shared on Class Charts 
and your child will attend their previously timetabled lesson.   
 
I would like to highlight that the Year 8 course will introduce students to the Eduqas Latin GCSE curriculum. Each 
session will be divided into two parts: the first half will focus on language, while the second half will delve into 
the study of Latin literature. This integrated approach will allow our students to develop a strong foundation in 
both aspects of Latin studies. 
 
We have set an ambitious goal for our students participating in this course. We aim to prepare them to sit the 
GCSE exam at the end of Year 9, which is earlier than the timeline followed by most students at Haileybury. This 
accelerated pace will provide our students with a unique opportunity to excel in their Latin studies and gain a 
valuable qualification. 
 
I believe that the Latin sessions this year will be an enriching experience for your child, and I am confident that 
they will benefit greatly from this advanced curriculum. If you have any questions or concerns regarding the 
Latin sessions or the course content, please do not hesitate to get in touch with me at 
williamss@haileyburyturnford.com  
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 

 
Mr S Williams 
Assistant Principal 
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